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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 

Numbering of Houses, Apartments, and Trailer Parks 

 
The Board of Commissioners of the City of Creedmoor, during their regular legislative meeting on April 5, 
2022, motioned to approve a zoning text amendment to Article 2 General Provisions of the Creedmoor 
Development Ordinance. The addition of Article 2.23- Numbering of Houses, Apartments, and Trailer Parks 
adds language on addressing of property. The City of Creedmoor is currently updating its technical 
standards manual, which will provide additional detail on addressing.  
 
The property owner must correctly display the address assigned to a structure or lot, whether numerical 
or alphanumerical, known as the Unit Identification (UI). On a private home, this UI shall be placed either 
above or immediately alongside the front entrance to the structure and clearly visible from the street. If a 
central cluster postal box site is provided, the assigned lot/site UI also shall be displayed on the individual 
boxes of the cluster. The structure may be marked according to division if the mobile home rests on a 
permanent foundation.  
 
The amortization period of three hundred sixty-five (365) days from the date of approval, ends on April 5, 
2023. Residents are asked to review the addressing of their property and make changes by April 5, 2023, 
if not already clearly marked. Residents do not need to obtain a sign permit for addressing purposes. 
Ensuring that your property has clear addressing on the building will help public safety in the event of an 
emergency.  
 
 
To view the entire ordinance, visit the City of Creedmoor’s website at www.cityofcreedmoor.org 
 
 


